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COGS Full Council Meeting
Side Lawn of Chittenden Hall – Outdoors Under Tent
April 11, 2012
5:30pm -7:30pm

I. Approval of Agenda - APPROVED
II. Approval of Minutes from March’s Full Council Meeting - APPROVED
III. Remarks from the Graduate School – good food and great location for meeting
IV. Remarks from COGS advisor (Dr. Davis) – get to know your colleagues because you never know who may become the next president of the university, then introduces President Simon
V. Presentation from Dr. Lou Anna K. Simon, President, Michigan State University
1. Would take $6-10 million to renovate Chittenden Hall, but is supportive of giving Graduate School a more visible home and including Chittenden Hall during Capital Campaign planning discussions.
2. Neighborhood concept still evolving.  Chittenden Hall probably more important symbolically than Owen Hall for graduate students.
3. Smoke free campus idea being discussed internally.  One of the main challenges would be deciding how enforcement would occur if this is implemented.
4. Continuing to work with Dept. of Energy and congressional delegation to ensure successful FRIB project.  Confident this will occur.
5. Parking area by Shaw Hall scheduled to become green space following Shaw renovations.
6. Hope to have a new Ag Dean by the new school year.
7. Appropriate parties are working to address Friday night football game parking complaints from last year.
8. No immediate plan to search for a permanent VP of Student Affairs.  Dr. Maybank is doing an excellent job and is crucial for many ongoing restructuring projects.
9. Future of agriculture is important to the state.  Business Leaders for Michigan identifies food, energy, and natural resources as crucial to the future of the state.
10. Thank you to Adam Lovgren for his work related to health insurance during the past couple years.
VI. Executive Board Reports			
1. President’s Report (11-12,12-13 Stefan Fletcher)	
a) Radio Tax
1. Continue working to resolve issue of receiving necessary reports that are supposed to go to ASMSU and COGS
b) Graduate & Professional Student Appreciation Week Recap
1. Great first year for the event.  Served more than 980 graduate students during the week.
c) Collaboration with CRC for Taste of East Lansing Event


















































1. Co-sponsor event on April 21, 5-8pm
2. Vice President for Internal Affairs (11-12 Adam Lovgren, 12-13 Patrick True)
3. Vice President for External Affairs (11-12 LeighAnn Jordan, 12-13 Suzanne Borkowski)
a) ‘Get Chitt Done’ 5K Run/Walk Recap
1. Excellent first year for the event.  More than 90 runners.
4. Treasurer (11-12 Shannon Demlow, 12-13 Chris Harvey)
a) Event Funding
1. LGBTA in Medicine - $1,090 APPROVED
2. SPORE - $838 APPROVED
3. Transfer $5,004.52 from Summer Event Funding to Summer Conferences – APPROVED
b) Summer Conference Grants
1. Fund 40 applications chosen by lottery - APPROVED
c) 2012-2013 COGS Budget - APPROVED
d) GSO Support Funding Guidelines
1. Move to allow treasurer to approve applications to speed up process during Summer – APPROVED
2. BGSA and Electrical Engineering $50 start-up funds - APPROVED
5. Recording Secretary (11-12 Mike Zeig, 12-13 Jennifer Wray)
a) [bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]GAC Recap
1. 190 presenters, $12,500 in prize money
2. Listening to feedback about this year’s conference
a. More faculty judges
b. Move location to Kellogg Center
c. Both require strong support from faculty, department chairs, and deans
6. Parliamentarian (11-12 Heather Smilde)
a) C&B update – found 4 departments not previously represented in COGS while conducting the membership review
7. Law College Liaison (11-12 Tom Morse)
8. Medical Colleges Liaison (11-12 Suzanne Borkowski)
VII. Unfinished Business
VIII. New Business
1. Approval of College of Law Executive Liaison – Jason Bart APPROVED
2. Approval of Medical Colleges Liaison – Jane Christman APPROVED
3. Approval Parliamentarian – Shannon Demlow APPROVED
4. Approval of Events Committee Chair Nominee – Lexie MacMillan APPROVED

RECESSED for 5 minutes
5.	Committee Elections
	Allie Holschbach elected over Kitty Lam to Bike Committee
	All additional committee positions approved without conflict
IX. Member’s Privilege
1. Stefan Fletcher – recognized graduating members
2. Dr. Davis – encouraged COGS reps to stand proudly and be recognized at graduation ceremony when the president acknowledges them


















































X. [bookmark: _GoBack]Adjourn
The Council of Graduate Students (COGS) is the constitutionally authorized government representing all graduate and professional students at Michigan State University. COGS actively promotes the improvement of both the individual and collective graduate experience by working with university administrators on a multitude of graduate student issues that range from degree requirements to housing to health care.
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